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Notice of Changes of Executive Officer 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that our Board of Directors today decided that Mr. Kenneth Reilly, Executive Vice 

President will assume the position of CEO of Sompo Holdings (Asia) Pte. Ltd., an intermediate holding company 

in the Asia Pacific region, as of April 1, 2024, subject to appropriate regulatory and immigration approvals. 

Mr. Kenneth Reilly will continue to serve as Executive Vice President of Sompo Holdings, Executive Vice 

President of Sompo International Holdings Ltd. and Managing Executive Officer of Sompo Japan Insurance Inc. 

after April 1, 2024. 
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